




March 18, 1999

Mr. Leroy Watson

Vice President of Operations

Trader Joe’s




Fax (626) 441-9573

538 Mission Street

South Pasadena, CA  91030

Re:  Plaza de Santa Teresa

Dear Mr. Watson:

As a neighbor of the subject Plaza at Cottle & Santa Teresa in South San Jose I urge you to consider opening a Trader Joe’s in our community.

Our neighborhood center now has a vacant 22,000 sf building; we are seeking a strong anchor tenant that could serve our community’s needs.  Street visibility, access to two major freeways,  busy neighborhood traffic, moderate to high income levels,  large employee concentration in nearby businesses (notably Kaiser and IBM),  some 3,000 new homes currently or recently under construction within a 3 mile radius of the Plaza, and the proximity to the growing communities of Coyote and Morgan Hill make this an ideal location for a Trader Joe’s 

Additionally, Trader Joe’s is very much in demand among neighbors as a highly desirable vendor for our neighborhood, as your quality specialty groceries and friendly service would be greatly appreciated in our neighborhood.  The closest Trader Joe’s is approximately 20 minutes away (non-rush hour), and is in a remote area of the city.

I hope you will consider our community’s sincere appeal to review our situation and seek to establish a Trader Joe’s presence here.

Sincerely,







